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Correspondence received
*Thank you card: The Austin Delta Foundation:
March 21, 2023

To: Robin Blackmon
President, Austin Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc.
From: Pamela Sherman
Chair, Austin Delta Foundation
Re: Thank you and Update on Austin’s Got Talent Scholarship Fundraiser

Dear President Blackmon,
It is my honor to thank Austin Alumnae for your unwavering support of Austin Delta
Foundation, especially in providing scholarships to deserving Greater Austin students
seeking to further their education. The chapter’s active participation in selling tickets,
making donations, soliciting and securing sponsors, providing raffle items, spreading
the word, and volunteering in many capacities led us to a net profit of $18,054 from
Austin’s Got Talent Scholarship Fundraiser!
The winners of Austin’s Got Talent are as follows:
1st Prize - $500 – John Christopher who brought the house down with his rendition of
Donny Hathaway’s “A Song for You”.
2nd Prize - $200 – Koffia Liyé who is an amazing RnB/Pop/Afrobeat artist whose melodic
performances you can see on Instagram, YouTube, and live venues around Austin.
3rd Prize - $100 - Kylie Phillips who is an extremely talented up and coming vocalist and
performer who has been mentored by Pamela Hart and has shared the stage with Dr.
James Polk, Michael Stevens, Michael Malone, and others.

We appreciate the extra effort several Austin Alumnae chapter members made to drive
back from the Statewide Meeting to be present at the February 25 event, serve as a
judge, and ensure the room was buzzing with Delta energy. As we begin to make plans
for the next scholarship fundraiser, we look forward to working with a joint committee of
ADF and Austin Alumnae representatives to establish a clear project plan, goals,
milestones, and assignments leading to an even bigger and better event in the future. I
look forward to discussing the terms of our MOU and how we can assemble a team of
skilled, talented, and willing sisters.
This is a year of significant transition for ADF as 6 Directors near the end of their terms
and we look to expand our board to include community members with some unique
and much-needed skills, experiences and resources. We’ll be actively looking for
Directors and leaders to vote on in November, so stay tuned for more information.
Thank you again for your unwavering support.

Pamela Sherman
Chair, Austin Delta Foundation

*Invitation to participate: Zeta Phi Beta, Family Feud event on April 29, 2023 6:00 – 9:00pm,  Spinners, 14106 N IH 35 Frontage Road, Austin, Tx 78728, $150 per team, $20 general admission

[bookmark: _GoBack]*Thank you letter: Fearless Leadership Institute for $300 donation
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